
 
 

ADDENDUM ONE 
 
Date:  December 10, 2021 
 
To:  All Bidders  
 
From:  Brandy Henke, Buyer 

Nebraska Department of Roads  
 

RE:  Addendum for Request for Proposal RFP R214-21 
  Less-Than-Truckload Freight-of-all-Kinds Delivery Services 
 
 

 
 

No questions were received for this solicitation.  
 
 

This addendum will become part of the proposal and should be acknowledged with the RFP. 


